




July 11, 2003

Letter to our Neighbors in the Ledges:

The genius of democracy is that it has the ability through debate to achieve consensus. In a
democracy all points of view are permitted free expression. These letters are our voice
speaking about the issues impacting all of us as property owners in this community.

For clarification, we do not wish to eliminate the Restrictive Covenants nor the Association. The
Declaration establishes a minimum standard for the neighborhood which, in reality, has been far
surpassed. What we do object to is the creation of a Ledges government. The Association
wants power to do the following things: hire and discharge agents and employees, institute
litigation, make contracts and incur liabilities, regulate the use of common elements (there are
none currently), acquire and encumber property, cause additional improvements to be made,
grant easements and leases, impose fees and charges for late payments, impose fines and
suspend privileges, adopt rules and regulations, and exercise any other powers necessary for
the governance and operation of the association.1 This cannot be characterized as merely
"correcting deficiencies".

Patrick Hetrick serves as a professor of law at Campbell University's Norman Adrian Wiggins
School of Law. He is the author of an extensive article on the North Carolina Planned
Community Act titled, "Of Private Governments' And The Regulation of Neighborhoods". On
page 3 of 52, Professor Hetrick poses these questions. "Is there an obligation to advise
prospective purchasers of property in a planned community concerning the effect of the PCA on
their private property rights? If so, who has this responsibility?" Good question!

Enclosed is an article reprinted from the North Carolina Bar Association's Newsletter giving
examples of actual events that have occurred in planned communities. The editor describes
this as a "war pitting neighbor against neighbor." Experts estimate that in California, 75% of the
homeowners associations are embroiled in a legal tangle of some kind. 2 Are we willing to sue
each other over malfunctioning mailbox lights or basketball hoops and satellite dishes visible
from the street?

On the back of this page is the body of an e-mail message Vivian recently sent to Marv Katz.
This is included because we don't know all of you and it speaks to our motives.

Finally, Ed Vogel followed up his recent visit with a gracious thank-you note and an invitation to
fellowship. He wouldn't have done either had he been rudely treated.

Lou and Vivian Armstrong

1 From a seven page letter dated July 19, 2002 to the Association Board from attorney Ted Mitchell.
2 "Wall Street Journal Magazine of Personal Business, "10 Things £
full article is available on the internet at www.propertyrightsnc.com
2 "Wall Street Journal Magazine of Personal Business, "10 Things a Homeowners Association Won't Tell You. The


























